Present were Roland Sallada, Thomas Mansfield, Merrill Todd and Betty Hooper.

Mr. William Nickerson came in to clear the records on his subdivisions and to obtain new and proper tax bills, due to the errors made by the State Appraisers.

Mr. Jay Marden brought in prospective buyers of one of his properties who plan to build an underground house of energy efficient concept. Mr. Marden then questioned the procedure for placing land under Current Land Use.

P^Istol permits were applied for by George & Mary Hollingsworth and Richard Turosh. These are initial applications, therefore they must first be eleared by Police Chief John Ballou.

The Selectmen appointed Roland Sallada as overseer of the River Road Project.

A Building Permit was issued to Donald Pepin & David & Cynthia Wilson for permission to build a barn on their property off Laurel Lane.

The Selectmen agreed that they feel that Revenue Sharing should be denoted to a single, or possibly two, projects to be completed during the fiscal year, rather than committing its use toward long term bonds.